From: Alexander McKinven

Sent: 27 November 2017 14:25

To: Innis, Lynsey

Subject: Re: Campbeltown Former Pupils AFC [OFFICIAL-SENSITIVE-COMMERCIAL] [OFFICIAL]

Hello Lynsey,

Just to keep you in the loop re our £1,000 award towards the garage /. shed at Kintyre Park.

Recent developments have indicated an ingress of water at the Pavilion end of the park. At a recent
meeting with the contractor, the same agreed to run a drainage pipe the full width of the park at the

new school parking / bus turning end of the field.

This means we have to leave room for the JCB to dig this drain, which in turn puts us at the position
of having to wait for the same to happen.

I'm sorry that this has taken so long, but we are completely at the mercy of the contractor. Can't see
it happening before Spring of 2018.

Could you please pass this information to the members.

Because of the water problem and the pace of the job, we find it sensible to await the outcome of
the same before advancing our plans for the renovation of the changing accommodation. We have
the initial plans in place, and we are in conversation with the architect to draw up a full specification
to send to planning.

However, in light of the recent water problems, this has been put on hold for the meantime.
Hopefully, everything will be resolved, but its taking forever to get things in place.

Alex McKinven
for Campbeltown Pupils AFC



